Pine Lakes Homeowners Assoc. II, Inc.

Bob Konetzny, President Mike Hayes, Vice President Bev Bynum, Treasurer Deborah Bruns, Secretary Ron Thoreson, Director Mike Gloss, Director Anna Marie Morrissey, Director Bruce Wrede, Director Gary Nicolini, Director Ron Hovet, ExOfficio

October 17th, 2022

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE New HOA II E-Mail Address

North Fort Myers, Florida – The HOA II Board of Directors has established an e-mail address to communicate with the Leased Land Residents. An e-mail was sent on October 12th, 2022, to the most recent and updated list of Leased Land Residents, with a notice of the e-mail address and an option to opt out of future communications. Several of the residents' e-mail addresses came back as not deliverable.

In effort to communicate effectively and reach as many Leased Land Residents as possible, the HOA II e-mail will be posted on the bulletin board, the website, Facebook and distributed at the HOA II meetings. Leased Land Residents are asked to send an e-mail to: pinelakeshoaii@ourpinelakes.com if you agree to receive future communications from the HOA II Board of Directors.

Anna Marie Morrissey Pine Lakes HOA II Communications Director

